
A Word from the Walkers Autumn 2017 
 

Greetings in the precious name of the Lord Jesus. This letter has many dates for you to ponder on  
                            
Lord willing we shall be returning to Panama on Friday 10th November. Please 

pray for safety in travels and that we would get settled quickly.  After spending 

a couple of months at home in Northern Ireland we are looking forward to what 

God has for us in the days ahead. 

This incoming year (2018) we would like to start construction of the church 

building on the property that was purchased last year. There are a few people 

who would like to come over and help with some of the building work, so we 

would like to see the paperwork/plans sorted out as soon as possible. The 

local mayor of the town has to approve the plans, as well as the Fire Service 

must pass the electrical work, and the health authorities check everything out 

for the septic system and water. Please be praying for the Lord’s provision for 

the construction of the church building/conference centre. 

On 2nd November Revival Movement shipped 5 pallets of materials for 

us, including 75,000 Gospel calendars in Spanish. Please pray for 

safe arrival in Panama, and that we would be able to get them out of 

customs easily for distribution all over the country.  This year we hope 

to give more out around the local schools in towns that we have never 

been to. Please pray that the Lord will give wisdom for this outreach.  

We really appreciate all your prayers and gifts for the ministry among 

the Panamanian people. 

Our daughter Judith and her 

husband Stephen welcomed 

little Gabriel into the family on 

the 19th September. 

In 2018 Echoes of Service will change its name to 

‘Echoes International’ and will publish a prayer guide and a 

monthly magazine. In the past this has been an effective and valued means of mission 

communication.  As a gesture of thanks to faithful supporters and to encourage new readers, Echoes 

International is offering a year’s subscription to the Echoes International magazine free of charge. 

Contact Echoes, 124 Wells Rd, Bath, England, BA2 3AH, with your address and request the magazine 

to receive it by post. 
 
As 25th December is coming on quickly and we remember the birth of the Saviour of the world we 
take this opportunity to wish you a happy Christmas and a peaceful new year. 
 

                   Because of Calvary,                                                                   

             Clive & Hazel  
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